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ADP Registration Instructions for Inactive Employees 
 
;dŚĞƐĞ�ŝŶƐƚƌƵĐƟŽŶƐ�ĂƌĞ�ĨŽƌ�inactive USF employees only͘��ƵƌƌĞŶƚ�ĞŵƉůŽǇĞĞƐ�ƐŚŽƵůĚ�ĂĐĐĞƐƐ���W�ƚŚƌŽƵŐŚ�ƚŚĞ�
��W�ƟůĞ�ŝŶ�'�D^�^ĞůĨͲ^ĞƌǀŝĐĞ͘�EŽ�ƌĞŐŝƐƚƌĂƟŽŶ�ŝƐ�ƌĞƋƵŝƌĞĚ�ĨŽƌ�ĐƵƌƌĞŶƚ�ĞŵƉůŽǇĞĞƐ�ĂƐ�ƚŚĞ�ŝŶĨŽƌŵĂƟŽŶ�ǁĂƐ�
ŵŝŐƌĂƚĞĚ�ĨƌŽŵ�'�D^Ϳ͘� 
 

Welcome! Register an account with ADP to access the services offered by your organization. 

The process is very simple and supportive to help you identify yourself in the context of your organization to set up your account. 
>Ğƚ͛Ɛ�ŐĞƚ�ƐƚĂƌƚĞĚ͊ 

Registering with a registration code from your  

https://my.adp.com/
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/adp-mobile-solutions/id444553167
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.adpmobile.android


Original University-Wide Email Communication 11-16-2023 
 

 
The University of South Florida has partnered 
with ADP, a recognized industry leader in human 
resources management software and services, to 
deliver secure access of pay stubs and W-2s for all 
employees beginning in January 2024. This new 
partnership is part of our innovation efforts to allow 
the university to provide enhanced employee 
experiences while operating more efficiently across 
OneUSF.    
 
 
 
You’ll experience the following enhancements 
through the ADP partnership: 
 

¶ �ĂƐǇͲƚŽͲƵƐĞ͕�ĐƵƐƚŽŵŝǌĂďůĞ�ĚĂƐŚďŽĂƌĚ 

¶ 'ƌĂƉŚŝĐĂů�ďƌĞĂŬĚŽǁŶ�ŽĨ�ƉĂǇ 

¶ KŶͲƚŚĞͲŐŽ�ĂĐĐĞƐƐ�ĨƌŽŵ�ŵŽďŝůĞ�ĚĞǀŝĐĞƐ 

¶ ^ĞĂŵůĞƐƐůǇ�ĚŽǁŶůŽĂĚ�ƚĂǆ�ŝŶĨŽƌŵĂƟŽŶ�ĚŝƌĞĐƚůǇ�ŝŶƚŽ�dƵƌďŽ�dĂǆ�Žƌ�ŽƚŚĞƌ�ƐŽŌǁĂƌĞ 
 
What’s next?  
 
Once W-2s are ready in approximately mid-January, employees will receive a communication with a link and 
instructions to the ADP website. Please note that W-2s for the tax year 2023, and pay stubs beginning with the 
calendar year 2024, will no longer be available inside of GEMS.    
  
W-2 delivery preferences will transfer from GEMS to ADP. Employees who have previously consented to 
receive W-2s electronically will continue to receive electronic versions. Likewise, paper recipients will continue 
to receive W-2s through the U.S. mail.   
  
As part of the ADP partnership, a payroll process improvement will shift the standard bi-weekly pay 
from a frequency of 26.1 

to

 

 

pay
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ADP FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

Is ADP   
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